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Docket No. 50-373
Docket No 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 10, 1989, in response to our February 22,
1989 letter concerning allegations pertaining to security guards not fit for
duty due to exhaustion caused by working excessive overtime at LaSalle Station
(Allegation RIII-88-A-0150).

In our letter, we requested that you fully analyze the allegation, initiate
an appropriate investigation, take all actions you deem appropriate, and
submit the results of your investigation to the NRC.

Your response indicated that your investigation showed that overtime is
generally not excessive at LaSalle and that security officers are fit to
perform their assigned duties. Your response also indicated that in accordance
with your internal procedures, when security officers worked more than 12 hours
their performance was evaluated by trained supervisors. We found your
investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and have no
additional questions regarding this matter. We request that you retain the
supporting documentatior for your investigation of this allegation for a
minimum of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 _FR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be p aced in the NRC Publiic Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
/s/ John W. N. Hickey

John W. N. Hickey, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

See Attached Distribution
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Commonwealth Edison Company

Distribution

cc: T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
G. J. Diederich, Station
Manager
NRR/DRIS/SGB
NRR/DRIS/S13
NRR/DLPQ/PEB

cc w/ltr dtd 4/10/89,

w/o 1€ CFR 2.790 Information:

DCD/DCB(RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Richard Hubbard

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

David Rosenblatt, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services



